
14th February *** TODAY***
Review and Confirm window for
Core Funding window closes

21st February 2025
LINC+ CPD Programme for LINC
Graduates closes @ 4pm

28th February 2025
Deadline for Core Funding
Income and Expenditure
Template Year 2

Deadlines and
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You can see all the up to

date vacancies on our
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https://cavanccc.ie/jobs-

board/ 
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Jobs Board
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Click here to read all the

national news this week! 
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The February Review and Confirm window has been open
between 1st February -14th February 2025.

Core Funding supports and training materials can be found under
the Help and Support section of the Early Years Hive. 

The ‘Transfer of Ownership’ process for AIM Level 5 equipment
will open this month on the Hive. The Transfer of Ownership of
relevant AIM equipment, from Pobal and DCEDIY to the relevant
party, occurs at the end of the child’s participation in the ECCE
programme. The completion of this process will determine the
destination and ownership of the AIM Level 5 equipment item. 

As per the AIM rules, section 7.20 “ELC services and
parent(s)/guardian(s) must engage with Pobal in relation to the
transfer of ownership of equipment (including returning signed transfer
of ownership forms, as appropriate)”.  

Equipment provided under AIM Level 5 should not be removed
from the pre-school until the transfer of ownership process is
completed. Guides and training videos are available in the Help &
Support section on the Early Years Hive. 

AIM Level 5 Equipment - 
Transfer of Ownership

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fhow-to-guides%2Fcorefundingguides%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523725163%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NCjI5Fra6h0c61UwbtWkImeFHNOggztwasuiPQ%2BAEfA%3D&reserved=0


The deadline for submitting the completed Income and
Expenditure for Year 2, is 28th February 2025.

The CFCRRS portal is now open for submissions. 
Guidance is available on the Early Years Hive >‘Core Funding
Reporting Requirement Year 2 (2023/2024)’. 

If you have any further queries or requests, please email
support@cfcrrs.ie.

Reporting Requirements for 
Core Funding Year 2

The LINC+ CPD Programme was created to enable graduates of
the LINC Programme to benefit from regular professional support
and development, through additional training, networking, and
development of communities of practice. This online programme
is funded by DCEDIY. 

Registration for the LINC+ CPD Programme for LINC Graduates is
now open and will close on Friday 21st February 2025 at 4pm. To
register please use the following link: LINC Programme CPD

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fearlyyearshive.ncs.gov.ie%2Fdownloads%2Fdownload-corefunding&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523755561%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BrvxW%2BC48rCySOeK7f6FQZ1cRg3XL43HWtWG8xSHz8M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:support@cfcrrs.ie
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flincprogramme.ie%2Fcpd-for-incos%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523739900%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z0AzDPX7Rqx8i3QwXeGU%2BHkgicViPfmcunS%2BZMADYNI%3D&reserved=0


Tusla will now provide the Garda Vetting Application Service for
Registered Providers of Early Years & School Age Childcare
Services, Childminders, and those applying for registration.

Applications must be submitted via the new Tusla Garda Vetting
Portal. 

To support Registered Providers and Childminders Tusla has
created a dedicated Garda Vetting section on their website, along
with a Guidance Document, FAQ and a pathway infographic. 

Additional information is available on the DCEDIY website here
Garda Vetting for the Early Learning and Care (ELC) and School
Aged Childcare (SAC) sector

Please note Tusla will not provide vetting for employees,  
volunteers, or cover personnel in childcare services. Vetting for
these staff members must be obtained from Early Childhood
Ireland. Students on work placement must apply through their
educational institution. 

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fchildminding.tusla.ie%252faccount%252flogin%26c%3DE%2C1%2C2BUHAKoHaqVnr12Yn0jBqjcOjs5NsnTC2gu4Ofdwn9v1fiYXZh4TEHw_ILLJvxXWvNb3mPc23AN_qg_Mn6_RoEsfbjDCpg1rBOW1CMvr%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523769678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=91uj83W1TIXxFe8jzCj3CteadiekFZWmZEKvWCoMDtw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fchildminding.tusla.ie%252faccount%252flogin%26c%3DE%2C1%2C2BUHAKoHaqVnr12Yn0jBqjcOjs5NsnTC2gu4Ofdwn9v1fiYXZh4TEHw_ILLJvxXWvNb3mPc23AN_qg_Mn6_RoEsfbjDCpg1rBOW1CMvr%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523769678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=91uj83W1TIXxFe8jzCj3CteadiekFZWmZEKvWCoMDtw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.tusla.ie%252fuploads%252fcontent%252fCSR-GDE14.15_Tusla_Garda_Vetting_Pathway_.pdf%26c%3DE%2C1%2CZQh10wA9W1O6Ku2qxZlwdH4XB6JeG0hbm8UePvo4Ii75fIi_MVdq3BOhB4kWkHhmsKWcuwpOLB7YqaU8_UrolCkl6ZTcDQ_eB4YZ82bsglA%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523784756%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Cp8688Yig5vdYMxq%2B6n2XESk9NB8yAidjL1LLtAunTQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.gov.ie%252fen%252fpublication%252fb92c7-garda-vetting-in-for-the-early-learning-and-care-elc-and-school-aged-childcare-sac-sector%252f%26c%3DE%2C1%2ClnQwXBYU_mz1kjXZZOjcIG9hODbkHTjz-PwCuUv6PTmn0XoH-QBQGRLczWrNTbB_4EKOCZVWRPYKptWJc96NAZs67J5jVoSN681poSjwX0prHJY2l6w%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523802909%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gi1RFMxddw10ZFLD1ZgaJ0FURurdj66%2Bt%2Flqj0hf1qc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinkprotect.cudasvc.com%2Furl%3Fa%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.gov.ie%252fen%252fpublication%252fb92c7-garda-vetting-in-for-the-early-learning-and-care-elc-and-school-aged-childcare-sac-sector%252f%26c%3DE%2C1%2ClnQwXBYU_mz1kjXZZOjcIG9hODbkHTjz-PwCuUv6PTmn0XoH-QBQGRLczWrNTbB_4EKOCZVWRPYKptWJc96NAZs67J5jVoSN681poSjwX0prHJY2l6w%2C%26typo%3D1&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523802909%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gi1RFMxddw10ZFLD1ZgaJ0FURurdj66%2Bt%2Flqj0hf1qc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.earlychildhoodireland.ie%2Fgarda-vetting%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523817009%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1hXuotMvj%2FnAI3MYesaMH%2B4bmDnLDkmurfGRpdpmsmA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.earlychildhoodireland.ie%2Fgarda-vetting%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523817009%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1hXuotMvj%2FnAI3MYesaMH%2B4bmDnLDkmurfGRpdpmsmA%3D&reserved=0


Norma Foley, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration
and Youth, recently announced the opening of the 2025
Childminding Development Grant.

The total budget of €500,000 reflects the high demand for the
grant in previous years. It also reflects the Government’s
commitment to support childminders to prepare for registration
with Tusla.

The Childminding Development Grant of up to €1,000 is open to
all childminders, including those who are planning to open a
childminding business in 2025. The grant aims to support
childminders to enhance quality and safety in their service through
the purchase of toys, childcare equipment, safety equipment,
equipment to support inclusion and STEAM education (Science,
Technology, Engineering, Arts, and Maths), as well as IT equipment
to assist childminders to engage with training and registration
processes later in the year.

Applications for the Childminding Development Grant are made
to Cavan County Childcare Committee. The grant application
window is from 4th February 2025 to 4th April 2025.
For further information about the Childminding Development
Grant or the National Action Plan for Childminding, visit
www.gov.ie/childminding or contact Cavan County Childcare
Committee at admin@cavanccc.ie  / (049) 4365856.

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.ie%2Fchildminding&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C6343523814824ea2552b08dd4ce65ea6%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638751274523832597%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KvjbVvGk0%2FMZOuYoXZwCWm7jTuL1kyKUu9fXocv394c%3D&reserved=0
mailto:admin@cavanccc.ie
mailto:admin@cavanccc.ie


Could your group benefit from a €1600 bursary to explore youth arts?

NYCI’s National Youth Arts Programme is delighted to open
applications for the Cavan Monaghan Youth Arts Bursary 2025! 

The bursary scheme supports youth arts projects that:
nurture young people’s creativity and skill development,
supporting them to explore their world and express
themselves through youth arts
to support young-person centred youth arts projects that
promote a collaborative approach
to support the engagement of marginalised young people
who face barriers to arts participation

Applications Open: February 10th
Deadline for Applications: March 6th @5pm
Applicants will be informed of grant allocations by Thursday,
March 13th.  
Projects should be completed by: Friday, November 21st
Find more information and application form here.

https://www.youth.ie/articles/cavan-monaghan-youth-arts-bursary-call-for-applications/


The Growing Child Programme is designed to support and educate
parents/carers on how their children will learn and develop in the early
years. To assist with the child’s preparation for life a month by month
Growing Child Issue and Flashcards are supported with age and stage
appropriate educational resources such as sound makers, books, jig-
saws and art and craft materials. This free programme is currently
available for parents/carers in in the areas of Clones and north county
Monaghan and are delighted to see the programme expand into
County Cavan for children from birth until 3 years old.

The Growing Child Programme is delivered in the family home
each month by a Family Visitor. She will talk to parents/carers
about their child’s development; what to expect over the next
month and what they can do with the child to help him or her
reach the age-appropriate developmental milestones.

The Family Visitor provides an informed, supportive and respectful
role. The monthly home visit creates an opportunity to:

Understand about the child’s stage of development
Learn how to encourage this development
Talk about the achievements of the family
Discuss any concerns the parent/carer may have

There is a referral form attached to this email.



Don’t miss what is sure to be one of the most epic events of 2025.
World class cosplay and costume groups, comics, Pokemon Cards,
Lego mini-figures, collectibles, retro toys, artists, writers and loads
more. 
Featuring special guest Isaac C Singleton Jr, the voice of Thanos in
Marvel Cartoons and games, 
For booking and information
click here.

To celebrate National Tree Week,
which takes place from Sunday,
9th March to Sunday, 16th March
the Tree Council of Ireland and
Coillte, with the support of Cavan
County Council, are making a
limited number of saplings
available for free to voluntary
community groups. Closing date
26th February 2025.
 

For more information click here.

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/cavan-comic-con-tickets-1118850484919?fbclid=IwY2xjawIEYQNleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbozuC6KLwvZr1fx7bTppZDl1VPBCYAjaEjQ3CtRhlAUVyAIwjYaKMbLbw_aem_nLB1Lvt1EkyjH4sPuV5J0A
https://www.cavancoco.ie/news/2025/national-tree-week-2025.html


Bad Joke of the Week
What’s the ideal number of roses to
give to you partner on Valentines?

6, 12 or the whole box??

Covid Case Advice 
Please see below links to relevant
information:

Preventing the spread of covid
19 in school or childcare - HSE 

Management of Infectious
Disease in Childcare Facilities
and Other Childcare Settings
(2012)   

General Covid-19 queries:
Contact HSE on 1800 700
700 between 8 am and 8 pm
Monday to Friday and 9 am - 5
pm Saturday and Sunday / HSE
Covid 19 

Don’t forget to follow
us on Facebook to

keep up to date with
everything Childcare

related! 

As usual, if you have
any queries or
questions, please do
not hesitate to
contact us on: 
Tel: 049 436 5856 
Email:
admin@cavanccc.ie 

Regards, Cavan
County Childcare
Committee

Remember you can also send on any
job vacancies you have and anything

else about your service that you
would like us to share to:

admin@cavanccc.ie 

https://www.facebook.com/Cavancountychildcarecommittee
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
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